
Volunteering at the Sandpoint Concrete lab
was a great opportunity for all members to
get hands-on experience with a related
project. This 9 hour day consisted of
pouring mixes into cylinders and beam
molds. Big thank you to CTS Cement for
your help!
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We are a team of civil engineering and
construction management students

representing the University of Washington
in biannual concrete competitions at the

ACI conventions. 
We aim to propel our members into the

industry through networking, educational
tours, and hands-on projects. 

MissionHistory

The Washington ACI Chapter program
began in 1962 and won the ACI Excellent

Award in 2022 and 2023. In 2022, the
University of Washington welcomed the

program to campus. Since then, our
chapter has grown exponentially, with

more students and opportunities to learn
about the industry. 

Vision

Providing student-centered programs
ensures that graduates are accomplished
in technical expertise, business practices,

collaboration, leadership skills, and ethical
responsibility. National accreditation and
state-of-the-art laboratory facilities will
ensure exceptional applied, experiential

learning.

Ash Grove Cement Plant

CERC Pour

A successful tour of the only cement plant
in Washington, producing 1/3 of all cement

used. We learned about sustainability,
worker safety, and technological

advancements - even with Spot their robot
dog responsible for performing daily

routine checks. 

EVENTS

Pizza Welcome!
We’re excited to get everyone integrated

and involved in ACI. Our first meeting
with all of our new members started with

introductions and ended with a pizza
party! We’re looking forward to adding
more members as the ACI UW Student

Chapter becomes well known at UW.

Taking home the DUB
Our participation in the biannual
competition at the ACI convention in
Philadelphia led to new connections and
plenty of learning. If you haven’t seen our
newsletter dedicated to our time in
Philadelphia and how we placed, be sure to
check it out!
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THANK YOU
TO OUR SUPPORTERS

CONNECT 
with us!

This Thanksgiving season, we’d like to express our thanks to our supporters and for ACI. 
Here’s some of the things we are especially thankful for:

“I am grateful for the support of everyone

at ACI UW, as well as for the experiences

and opportunities I've shared with them.”

-Patricia, Outreach Manager

“I’m thankful for being able to work with such

a brilliant and dedicated team, and the

opportunity to share these experiences with

an amazing group of people.”

 - Mohammed, Project Engineer

“I am thankful for all of the new friendships

and fun memories that I have gotten to

make with the ACI UW Student Chapter

members.”

-Kyle, Treasurer

“I’m grateful for ACI UW Student Chapter

being a supportive club and friends I’ve made

there.”

- Alena, Vice President

“I’m thankful for the ACI UW team. They are

high achieving individuals who are capable

of anything they put their minds to.”

- Vania, President

“I’m thankful I got to spend time with my

family and for my wonderful friends.”

 - Haruka, Design Engineer


